
From: "Patsy Kraemer" <PKraemer@town.arlington.ma.us>
To: "Marie Krepelka" <MKrepelka@town.arlington.ma.us>, 
"Fran Reidy" <FReidy@town.arlington.ma.us>
Date: Wed, 25 Mar 2020 08:23:14 -0400
Subject: new town elections
 
  
Hi Marie and Fran -  just reading on Patch re the postponement of town 
elections to either June 6 or June13 -  obviously town business comes first!  
but for what's worth in the decision making -  the event that had been 
scheduled for June 6th has already cancelled, leaving that date free and clear! 
  
  
There is a wedding scheduled for June 13th that is still planning on that.  So if 
the SelectBoard chooses the 13th I"ll have to cancel them. 
  
Thanks!   Stay healthy! 


